
 

GENERAL COMMENT FORM 

You may not feel comfortable speaking in public, or perhaps you do not 
have time to attend meetings but your insight is valuable.  We 
appreciate your comments. Please feel free to print this document and 
use it to jot down your concerns or suggestions. You can mail it or drop 
it off at Town Hall or you can scan it and attach to an email.  (This is not 
a fillable form).  

             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
              
 
             
                  
 

Please return this completed form by mail or email to:  
 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 
530 Main Street |P.O. Box 316 | New Hartford, CT 06057 
CHayward@newhartfordct.gov 
 

If you would like to receive email announcements regarding this project, please provide your 
name and email below. Please PRINT clearly.  Thank you!  
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